Notice of Public Hearing
City of Bullard
Proposed Budget for 2020-2021

This Budget will raise more total property
taxes than last year’s budget by $204,460.00 or
12.12% and of that amount $117,309.51 is tax
revenue to be raised from new property added
to the tax roll this year.

The Bullard City Council will conduct a Public
Hearing on the City’s proposed Budget for
2020-2021 on Tuesday, August 25, 2020, at 6:00
p.m. at Bullard City Hall, Council Chamber,
114 South Phillips Street, Bullard, Texas.

A copy of the proposed budget is available for
review in the City Secretary’s Office at Bullard
City Hall, 114 South Phillips, and on the City’s
website www.bullardtexas.net




